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I am deeply concerned about the environmental impacts, road traffic risks and lack of privacy, 
peace and safe harbour of the children of Anzac Park School. Your plans appear to make no 
concession for 1000 child residents of the LNS in terms of noise, dust and chemical pollution, in 
additional it feel like there is no concern for their physical safety with trucks travelling through 
streets at all hours which children are directly exposed to. NSW government build this school as 
the future of NSW education just 5 years ago - don’t back flip on these plans. You owe making 
the tunnels works safe to the community and these children. 


